Landfill

Site Enhancements

Since 2015, Niagara Falls Landfill has spent more than $10M to cap 45 acres of the
Landfill, including approximately $4M in 2017, with an additional $2.5M planned to cap
10 acres in 2018.

In 2017, we voluntarily invested approximately $400K in gas collection and control
infrastructure and operations and maintenance, with at least another $500K planned in
2018.

We introduced horizontal gas collectors in the active disposal area, and an on-site flare
to safely destroy any collected gas.

Over the past 18 months, we have installed 17 large carbon filters at various points
throughout the Landfill to eliminate odor.

We spent nearly $200K in 2017 to add pre-treatment to liquids collected from the
disposal area to eliminate odor.

In 2017, we spent approximately $500K on enhanced intermediate cover to further
reduce the potential for odor.

We have ceased acceptance of paper pulp waste and Niagara Falls wastewater
treatment plant sludge.

The site team conducts daily odor patrols in the community to detect, report and
address any potential odors from the Landfill.

Site Background

With 33 employees, the active Niagara Falls Landfill has served customers throughout
the area since 2000.

The 377-acre site accepts construction and demolition and non-hazardous industrial-
type solid wastes from Erie, Genesee, Niagara, Orleans and Wyoming Counties in New
York, neighboring states and Canada.

The base of the Landfill has a double composite liner constructed between the waste
and the natural environment. The liner is thoroughly tested to meet regulations and
ensure proper engineering construction standards.

We support multiple local organizations and causes, including: Carly's Club; Monday
Music Mania; Make-a-Wish Foundation; Niagara Business & Professionals Association;
Niagara Junior Purple Eagles; Ronald McDonald House; and St. Luke's Mission.
Niagara Falls Landfill is located in a semi-industrial area with a number of additional
potential odor sources within 2 miles of the Landfill.



